
NOTICE 

 

There is some news in the Media that the Commission has cancelled the ongoing Combined 

Graduate Level Examination, 2016 (Tier I) on 1st September,2016. This information is incorrect and 

baseless.  

The Commission hereby informs all candidates that the Combined Graduate Level 

Examination, 2016 (Tier I) will be held in strict conformity with the notified schedule i.e.  from 27th 

August,2016  to 11th September, 2016. There is a rest day on 5th September, 2016.  

Any change in the schedule made by the Commission would be intimated in advance by 

placing a notice on the website of the Commission. Candidates may refer to the SSC’s website.   


